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Dear Totally Organics customer 

 

Starting with April 2014 Totally Organics is going to change its 

name into TOP’s Parrot Food. 

 
 

Because we are in the middle of this change and just started 

to print new labels, you will have products with both labels in 

your order. 
 

The ingredients are the same high quality, organically and 

ecologically grown ones we use since 10 years. 

Two of our suppliers gave up their certification and are now 

growing ecologically, sustainable (Protect, conserve and 
enhance soil, water, wildlife habitat and biodiversity”). 

Working with them since many years and knowing their ethics, 

we trust them and like to keep using their products. Therefore 

we will start using two ecologically grown products from the 

end of April 2014 in our pellets. And that is one reason why we 
have to change our name and labels.  

The Seeds are still all human grade organic. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

 
Gudrun Maybaum 

 

TOP’s Parrot Food 
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